
City of Burnaby 

District #3 Community Policing Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 

June 24, 2015 

An open meeting of the District 3 CPAC was held at Community Police Office, 7191 Arcola Way, Burnaby, 

B.C. on June 24, 2015, at 4:30 pm. 

Old Business/Upcoming Events: 

Edmonds Bike Fair – June 5 – at Edmonds Community School starting at 4:00 pm.  Huge turnout.  Obstacle 

course that CPAC D3 manned was a bit tricky for the younger bikers, but we made sure all made it through the 

courses without incident and all had a good time. 

July 1
st
 celebrations at Edmonds Park – members expressed an interest in attending and CPAC members took 

on the role of ordering supplies and manning the booth doing removable tattoos; hand out small flags, etc. 

ComSafe Committee Update:    Tazul Ali 

Meeting was held on June 4
th

 and the article in Info Burnaby will be coming out on July 27 and will feature 

Bike Safety.  There was discussion about youth communicating with youth.  Proposition that students could 

possibly attend the meetings in the future.   

Police Report:  Cpl. Neil Body was away therefore Cpl. Scott Bressette attended: 

- No report. 

CPO Volunteer Report:         

No report. 

Community Reports: 

- A member reported an incident to 911 and did not receive a good response to his concerns. 

-  A member reported an issue about a stolen car and issue is yet to be resolved. 

New Business: 

A new member was voted on and received by a unanimous vote.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:12 pm                                                                                                                                          

Drafted by Lindy McQueen – District 3 CPAC Chair 

 


